MINUTES OF CAUCUS MEETING HELD ON JULY 18, 2016

Roll Call; Commissioners Quilles, Barckett, Puzio, Ribaudo and Dabal present.

National Night Out is August 2, 2016.
Splash park has been a success.

Commissioner Ribaudo reports that she received a compliment regarding Executive
Director, Martin P. Geisler. Specifically, Commissioner Ribaudo reports that residents
were attempting to install an air conditioning until while Executive Director Geisler was
passing by. Executive Director Geisler then took it upon himself to install the unit for the
residents.

REAC Inspector reports to the Authority that it is the nicest in the State of New Jersey.

Motion to close by Barckett and second by Puzio.
- All commissioners present in favor.



